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P.R.No.11/2024                              Date:  18.01.2024 

Press Release 

 To increase the Parking capacity and to meet the growing demand at 

Thirumangalam Station, additional one more floor is being constructed at existing 

parking in phased manner. 

 Hence, to facilitate this upgradation works, 50% of parking area will be 

temporarily closed for a period of two months, commencing from January 20, 2024 

(Saturday).  

 During this closure, we kindly request all passengers to utilize the car parking 

facilities available at adjacent metro stations. We appreciate your understanding and 

regret the inconvenience caused. 

 

Issued By: Joint Director / Public Relations Officer   

                   CMRL, Chennai – 600 035.  


